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As a medical doctor, I implore you to please pass this important bill . . . if passed, it 

will make Oregon citizens, children and adults alike, more safe from gun violence.  

Other states with state gun dealer licensing laws which require basic safety 

standards have significantly lowered their rates of gun trafficking and gun-related 

homicides.  This will save lives!! 

Thank you so much! 


